
IMPORTANT MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT! 

     
THE THOA WILL BE HOSTING A MEETING TO REVIEW THE 

EMERGENCY SEWER PLANT PRIORITY REPAIRS AT SAM SMITH 
PARK IN TUSCAWILLA 

The City has two wastewater plants, and both are 50 years old and in need of repair. 
One plant is located on the west side of town and the other is located here in Tuscawilla 
next to Sam Smith Park.  The work at the plants include cleaning the debris out of the 
plants, installing screens, making metal repairs, installing new aeration equipment used 
in the treatment process, and structural repairs. Unfortunately, the age of the plants, 
combined with many years of neglect, have created this situation.  The repairs are being 
done to keep the sewer plants operating while new plants are being designed, financed, 
and built. 

In order to keep our residents informed with accurate information regarding the 
emergency repair work being conducted at the East Wastewater Treatment Plant, a 
meeting sponsored by the Tuscawilla Homeowner’s Association will take place on 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 14TH at the Wedgewood Tennis Villas Clubhouse.  The 
meeting will begin at 7:00 p.m. and will consist of a complete review of the status of 
the plant, current necessary actions taking place to complete emergency repairs, and 
specific information on what the community can expect during this process. A 
comprehensive review of the long-term solution for replacing the plants will be 
presented. Residents will be able to ask questions of the engineers and wastewater 
experts who will be making the presentation.  If you are interested in touring the plant 
site, arrangements will be made to schedule your visit. 
Sewage treatment, while not an appealing topic, is a critical component of our 
infrastructure.  The emergency repairs at the East side plant will take several months.  
The THOA wants to ensure that our members and residents have accurate information 
provided by professional engineers and water experts.  Please plan to join us at the 
Wedgewood Tennis Villas Clubhouse on Thursday, October 14th at 7:00. 
 
 
  

 


